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FDL-AP

December 13, 1994

Dear Daw Aung San Suu Kyi,

On behalf of the Forum of Democratic Leaders 1in the Asia-
Pacific (FDL-AP) Co-Presidents Corazon Aquino, Oscar Arias and
myself, I have the honor of requesting your acceptance as an
Honorary Advisor to the FDL-AP.

The FDL~AP represents the great potential for democratic
development which exists in the Asia-Pacific region. We are
extremely pleased that so many leaders and scholars from
around the world attended the Forum to lend support to the
momentum toward democratization in the Asia-Pacific region,

Your dedication to the cause of democracy even in the most
difficult circumstances 1s an 1nsp1ration to all of us who

participated in the Forumn.

I am enclosing for your reference the FDL-AP Prospectus, By-
Laws, a list of support messages, the Resolution on Democracy
in the Asia-Pacific Region, a list of participants, and the
Resolution on the Democratization of Burma/Myanmar.

Sincerely,
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